[Maher Terminals 2019 Thanksgiving Luncheon, November 15, 2019]

Hello All,

I want to take a moment to say THANK YOU to Bayway Caterers who made our Annual Thanksgiving Luncheon a very memorable one this year.

We originally requested catering for a small group of 12 but the day before the luncheon we were told we needed to add an additional 7 people.

I made a phone call to Chef Glenn requesting if the 7 people could be added. As I apologize to him for such short notice. He explained to me he was short-staffed but in the same breath he said to me Cherry, no problem I'll make it happen and we won't let you down.

Hearing that from Chef Glenn made me feel honored, respected and show me Bayway appreciates our business. The fact that he would accommodate us like this in such short notice goes to show how great BAYWAY & THE STAFF TRULY ARE. Bayway's Manager and staff of Elizabeth, NJ are professional, courteous, and friendly.

Everyone at the luncheon including myself raved about the food and presentation. Everything was delicious & perfect.

CHEF GLENN YOU OUT DID YOURSELF THIS YEAR!!!! AND TO THINK YOU WERE SHORT STAFFED AND THE FOOD STILL CAME OUT AMAZING WAS AWESOME. YOU GOT IT GOING ON CHEF....

Mike you have a wonderful staff keep up the good work!!! We appreciate all that you do.

Sincerely,

Maher Terminals Finance Group.

Cherry Croom

Treasury Services Administrator

Maher Terminals LLC

1210 Corbin Street

Elizabeth, NJ 07201

Phone: (908) 527-8200 ext. 5418

Fax : (908) 436-4855